
 

 
 
 
August 8, 2024 
 
Jolene Wolfley 
Associate Director, Planning 
City of Albuquerque 
Plaza Del Sol 
600 2nd St. NW 
Albuquerque, 87102 
 
 
RE: SKYVIEW – SITE PLAN, DFT FINAL SIGN OFF 

 PR-2022-007299, SI-2024-00931 
 

Dear Jolene Wolfley 
 
Tierra West, LLC, on behalf of Skyview West Industrial Park LLC is submitting a 3rd iteration 
of a Site Plan for DFT review (Site Plan – Administrative). This submittal responds to the 
latest comments provided by the DFT. We seek to meet with planning to discuss needed 
changes outside of the typical DFT meeting. 
 
Enclosed, please find the following items: 

• Revised Site Plan Set 
o Site Plan 
o Landscape Plan 
o Utility Plan 

• Infrastructure List 
• Paid Pro-Rata receipt 
• Excel sheet with comments and how they were addressed 

 
If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Sergio Lozoya 
Sr. Planner 
 
JN: 2023062 
Sl/ 


